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President's Column 
Hello again everyone!! Hope you had a great month! I'd like 

to give you a brief recap of last month's happenings. 
First, the Brake Adjustment Seminar was well attended and 

very informative. We had a good turnout of Model A's. For those 
of you who could not attend, John McMillan showed us a new and 
better way of adjusting brakes on Model A's. Rather than spending 
half a day on brake adjustments, he made and provided each person 
there with the adjustment tool and a simple three step instruction 
sheet which allows you to do all 4 wheel adjustments in 
approximately 15 minutes. Many thanks to you, John. 

On Saturday, May 22nd, we were asked to chauffeur 17 
Presidents of the Beta Sigma Phi Sorority. They responded with 
great appreciation to our Club. They were very impressed with the 
cars and enjoyed driving in the Model A's. Lot's of pictures were 
taken by the many Sorority Members. For those of you who brought 
JOUr cars, thank you for making the night a very special one for 
them. 

OOPS! In last month's Distributor we neglected to 
acknowledge some donors who contributed to our Pancake 

Breakfast. Our apologies to those of you who were not mentioned. 
We would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to Vintage 
Ford of Stanton also to Mel Gross for their generous contributions 
for our raffle. 

We have a busy month coming up in June which includes the 
Antique Nationals, Henry Ford Picnic, End of the Great Race and 
finally the Membership gathering. We need your cooperation in 
signing up by June lOth for the Membership gathering so we can 
plan for the food. I hope everyone makes a special effort to be at 
these events. 

Keep your eyes open, our web site is just around the corner. 
Our Annual Summer Tour is rapidly approaching and we have 

not had the response necessary to solidify this tour. Please, if you 
are at all interested in participating in this tour you must present 
your suggestions at the June Board Meeting. 

Don't forget the July General Meeting. We'll be at Hart Park 
in Orange (Pot Luck). Last names A·L bring side dish, salad, or 
dessert, M-Z bring main dish. 

Lots of exciting things coming up, see you there! 

Arrivederci! 
Greg Carcerano 
























